August 21, 2018

Leif Strand 99 S Raymond Ave # 402 Pasadena CA 91105

Dear Mr. Strand:

I am writing to you today at the request of the Board of Directors.

In any community, neighborly behavior is paramount, and in the small community as that is at The Castle Green neighborly behavior enhances the privilege and benefit of living in this special community.

We understand that there has been some interpersonal conflict between yourself and certain other residents, and that there are two sides to every story. However, we ask that you moderate your behavior in common areas at the Castle Green, and particularly that you avoid making gestures, statements or other actions which could be interpreted as offensive or even hostile to others.

It would be very unfortunate if things escalated, and the Association prefers that residents treat each other with respect and courtesy.

Furthermore, avoiding contact with certain residents at The Castle Green may be the best way also to avoid any arguments over alleged confrontations.

We do appreciate your considering this request and suggestion, and anticipate your cooperation, for the benefit of all concerned.

Sincerely yours

Randy Swanson, Muggee Management
At The Direction of the Board of Directors